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From: Mark Blum <hib@sierratel.com>

To: <hthompson@mp.usbr.gov>

Date: 12/20/2004 4:27:19 PM

Subject:. Typographical Correction for EA for Delta Mendota Canai Unit Long Term Contract
Renewal

Mr. Thompson,

} understand that the comment period for the DMC EA has closed, however,
my clients at Fresno Slough Water District and Tranquillity Irrigation

District have today advised me of some errors in Chapter 3 that may be

of a typographical nature, '

Al Page 3-13 of the Draft EA it indicates that Fresno Slough "also owns

two deep groundwater wells...” That is no longer true. Fresno Slough .
currently has a one-tenth ownership interest in a groundwater well, but
no other operabie wells.

At Page 3-24 of the Draft EA it is reported that Tranquillity Irrigation
District has 6,436 irrigated acres. In fact, approximately 9700 acres
of the District are, and for many years have been, irrigated.

We would appreciate it if these items could be corrected at this late
date.

Thank You.
Mark A, Blum

cc. Jeannie Fairless, Fresno Slough W.D,
Sarge Green, Tranquillity Irrigation D.

ccC: Jeannie Fairfess <jeannie@trqid.com>, Sarge Green <sarge@trgid.com>, Sarge Green
<hydrobuffalo@aol.com>
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